
 YOU WON’T FORGET 2020 

Please  - DON’T FORGET THE CHRISTIAN AID HUMBER BRIDGE CROSS 

DO THE HUMBER BRIDGE CROSS SPECIAL EDITION! 

You can do your own Humber Bridge Cross, either on your own, or with a few others, 

any time up to the 31st December. Will this be worthwhile? YES! 

 

 Ariana is one of our Global Neighbours helped by Christian Aid Global Neighbours project in 

Nicaragua.  Small farmers there struggle as climate change means coffee production in Central 

America is failing. Ariana is 5, and wants to go to school. Her mother, Angela, is supported by a 

scheme for 18 cooperatives to redevelop their land from coffee growing to cocoa production. These 

super cocoa pods show Angela and Ariana are doing much better now.  

We know about global warming. Angela and other farmers suffer from this. Christian Aid’s project 

means small farmers can now adapt to new crops and methods successfully. 

CROSS THE BRIDGE OF HOPE IN 2020 

We ask you to cross the Humber Bridge individually or in a small group, any day you choose before 

2021. The bridge footpath at the west is open, the walk is safe, and the Humber Bridge Board have 

agreed to our arrangements.  

 When you have decided to Cross the Bridge of Hope, register on Eventbrite using this link – 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/christian-aid-humber-bridge-cross-special-edition-tickets-123746702719 

As part of the registration process, you will be helped to create a Just Giving page.  This is a safe 

way of sending your sponsor money to Christian Aid.  Once you have registered, we can provide 

information about parking, the nearest toilets in Barton and Hessle, and how to reach the bridge 

from the north, as the usual approach is closed.  We can also supply leaflets outlining the Global 

Neighbours project, and how the Humber Bridge Cross Special Edition will help, so you can 

encourage supporters to sponsor you. 

Your contact for more information is Kevin Appleyard (gappleyard11@gmail.com). 
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